
January 23, 2023


Dear Staff, Parents, and Guardians,

 

It is our great pleasure to announce that at a meeting held this 
morning, the Milton School Committee unanimously approved a 
contract with Dr. Peter Burrows to become our new 
Superintendent of the Milton Public Schools effective July 1, 
2023.  Dr. Burrows is enthusiastic to come to Milton to begin this 
work, and we are excited and grateful to have him lead the Milton 
Public Schools.   The Milton School Committee would like to 
thank you all for your support throughout this process.  We hope 
you will join us in warmly welcoming Dr. Burrows to Milton!

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Ada Rosmarin, Chair

Dr. Elizabeth Carroll, Vice Chair

Dr. Celina Miranda, Member

Beverly Ross-Denny, Member

Elizabeth White, Member

Anna Varghese, Member

 


